
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 1997 

 

Mr. Robert R. Arreola 

510 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20002 

 

Dear Rob: 

 

I am sorry for not getting back in touch with you earlier.  I sent the letters out on February 6.  I 

received a nice (boilerplate) letter from Judge Young saying how much he appreciates receiving 

letters in support of applicants. 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the letter that we sent to all of the judges. 

 

Good luck.  Let me know how it goes. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


